
Join with other staff, students &
faculty to challenge the 
UMB Administration to 

Stop Silencing Us and Start Listening

new protest
policy that

squashes free
speech 

Examples of ways the university is attempting to
silence UMass Boston workers and students:

campus update
meeting with NO space
for faculty, staff, and

students to ask
questions in person

attempts to narrow
union members’ right 
to participate in the
bargaining process

Join your colleagues and friends at 
the Campus Update meeting on 

October 10 at 3pm and wear your union
shirts. We'll have signs and you can

bring signs expressing your own
concerns about silencing. 

Location: Campus Center Ballroom.

October 10, 3pm
Campus Center Ballroom


